
 

 

          
Bryn Offa Church of England Primary School 

 
Rockwell Lane, Pant, Oswestry, Shropshire, SY10 9QR 

admin@brynoffa.shropshire.sch.uk 
Tel: 01691 830621 

 

Headteacher: Mr P Thompson 

 

Friday 26th May 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Year 4 Canoe and Bushcraft Experience at Pool Quay  
Tuesday 6th June 2023 

 
In readiness for your child’s Canoe and Bushcraft Experience on Tuesday after Half Term, 
I am writing with a reminder of what your child will need for the day: 
 

 Your chid does not need to wear school uniform on Tuesday. Please can you ensure 
that your child is wearing suitable, comfortable weather appropriate clothing. They 
will need to wear a long sleeved top and trousers please in case of brambles and 
nettles and to ensure they are comfortable and protected from the sun.  
 

 They should be wearing comfortable shoes for walking such as old trainers or 
walking boots. No sandals or flip flops please.  

 
 Suncream will need to be applied before your child comes to school and they will 

need to bring a sunhat.  
 

 Your child will require a packed lunch for the visit with their water bottle (containing 
water only please) all packed into a small rucksack or bag (not a carrier bag please). 
 

 They will also need a change of clothing and a towel, just in case they get wet.  
 

 If your child needs medication administering during the day, please speak to Miss 

Morris in the office regarding this. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr. Jones  
 


